LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD OF EDUCATION AND DEARBORN FEDERATION OF TEACHERS

STAFF MEETINGS

The Dearborn Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as the Board), and the Dearborn Federation of Teachers (hereinafter referred to as the D.F.T.), whereas the above mentioned parties agree as follows:

As an act of good-faith and gesture of appreciation for our staff the District waives the staff meeting on the first day of school and waives the staff meeting the week of Open House.

This agreement is effective through June 30, 2023.

For the Board of Education	
Of the School District of the	
City of Dearborn	

Dr. Glenn Maleyko, Superintendent

9-24-19

Date

For the Dearborn Federation of Teachers

Jane Mazza, DFT Presiden

10-1-10

Date